
 

  

together we shine 

 

 

Wednesday 8th January 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer 

Sehaj Paath 

 

We hope and pray that you have all had a peaceful break and we would like to wish 

all our families a very Happy New Year.  

We are pleased to inform you that we have started the New Year with Sehaj Paath. 

The completion of the Paath will take place on Friday 24th January 2025.  We will 

soon share details of when parents and carers can come in to listen to the Sehaj 

Paath. 

 

Guru Gobind Singh Ji’s Prakash Utsav - Friday 24th January 2025 

 

We will be celebrating Guru Gobind Singh Ji’s Prakash Utsav on Friday 24th January. 

 

Key reminders: 

 All children to wear orange patkas / head covering on 24th January. 

 Parents and carers to wear blue and orange clothes on the day. 

 Langar will be served to children and parents. Parents can choose to send a 

packed lunch for their child, if they prefer. 

 We welcome and appreciate cash donations for the Gurpurab - please see 

the office staff or you can donate online via schoolmoney.co.uk 

 We also welcome donations of the following items: 

 

 

 

                                  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you so much for your continued support and commitment to the school.  

 

Yours sincerely 

P K Sehmi  
Headteacher 

Ms P.K Sehmi 

 

- Disposable trays for Langar 

- Disposable cups for hot drinks  

- Disposable glasses for water 

- Disposable food containers 

- Small disposable bowls 

- Paper napkins 

-Spoons 

 

 

 

 


